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January 30, 2025 
 
Thursday, January 30th  Early Dismissal 1:40 pm for Student Led Conferences 
    Student Led Conferences 2:00 – 6:00 pm 
Friday, January 31st  Matching Day – come as your friend! 
Monday, February 3rd  Professional Development Day – no school for students 
Thursday, February 6th  PAC hot lunch – Little Caesar’s 
    PAC meeting – 7:00 pm in the library 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 
 
Student Led Conferences – , Today - Thursday, January 30th 
Thank you to the many parents and caregivers who came by to share in their 
students’ learning experiences during our Student Led Conferences this afternoon. 
We are always happy to see our students so proud of what they are doing and 
learning in class, and to share that pride with their families! 
 

 
Professional Development Day – Monday, 
February 3rd  
A reminder that Monday, February 3rd is a Professional Development 
Day at Coquitlam River Elementary – and also Kwayhquitlum Middle, 
for those of you who’s kids have elder siblings at the middle school! 
 
School is closed for all students that day and will resume on the 
Tuesday! 

 
Stop at the Office! 
 
Please be reminded that all parents and adults must come to the 
office to check in, and not go directly to classrooms or other locations 
in the building during the school day. As part of security protocols, all 
visitors must report to the office, and are required to enter only 
through the main front doors. This practice is in the interest of safety 
and ensuring everyone feels safe and secure.  
 
If you are bringing a lunch, forgotten backpack, homework, etc., 
please bring it directly to the office, and one of us will happily deliver 
it to the classroom. If you have an early dismissal planned, please 
come to the office, and we will arrange to have your student come 
meet you.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver


 

 
English Kindergarten Registration Opens Soon 
Program of Choice registration closed yesterday. Information from the district regarding placement will be 
sent to families by the end of the month.  
 
Registration for English Kindergarten takes places Februarya 4th to 7th. Information and registration 
documents are available to download on the school district website’s registration page: 
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
If your child was born in 2020, they are eligible to register for Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
Support the Grade 5’s Fundraiser – Order Sushi on Wednesday, February 12th! 
The Grade 5's are raising funds for their end-of-year activities, and we 
need everyone's help! 
 
We’ve partnered with Sushi Fu in Port Coquitlam to organize a 
delicious fundraiser on WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12th. Here’s how you 
can participate: 
 

• Available for Dine-in or Pick up only 
• For Pick up: Order by Phone or Online through Sushi-Fu.ca. 
• Mention that you're supporting Coquitlam River 

Elementary when ordering. 
• If ordering for pick up online, be sure to write “Order from Coquitlam River Elementary 

Fundraising Event” in the Special Requests box at checkout. 
 
A portion of all sales that day will be donated to support our Grade 5 students. 
Thank you for helping make their year extra special—and enjoy your sushi! ����������  
The CRE Grade 5 Parent Planning Committee  
 
Summer Learning Registration Comes Early This Year! 
It may sound crazy to be thinking about Summer Learning while the weather forecast is calling for our first 
potential snowfall (more about that later) but this is a heads up that registration for SD43’s Summer Learning 
programs will take place earlier this year…March 4th for elementary programs. See the Summer Learning poster 
below or visit www.sd43SummerLearning.ca for more information. 
 
Spring Break at James Park 
Thinking ahead to Spring Break might seem a little easier to grasp, so if you’re looking for something fun for the 
kids, registration for spring break camps at James Park Elementary is now open. Visit 
https://www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=610&BT=10&Ev=22301 to register and see the information below.  
 
Spring Break at Central 
And speaking of Spring Break, Moresports offers programming for spring break at Central Elementary. 
Moresports BC Spring Break Camp with SD43 
Monday March 17 - Friday March 21, 2025 
Cost: $255.00  (lunch and snacks included) 
Time: 9:00 am  - 2:45pm (Sharp)Grades: K - 5 
Activities Include 
- Active Games and Outdoor Sports – learning skills, drills and games 
- Sports and Recreation 
More information in the brochure below.  
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://sushi-fu.ca/
http://www.sd43summerlearning.ca/
https://www.karelo.com/register.php?BID=610&BT=10&Ev=22301


 

 
 

 
 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  



 

 
 

  



 

 


